
 

 

 

            

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

AUGUST SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 
 

9:45 A.M. Sunday School – A place for every age! 
11:00 A.M. Sunday Morning Worship 
   IN PERSON & LIVE STREAMED ON FACEBOOK  
6:00 P.M.   Sunday Evening Bible Study  
7:00 P.M.   Wednesday Bible Study & Prayer Service 
6:30 P.M.    Friday  Men’s “42” Night 
 

SPECIAL DAYS 
 

  August 14    Monthly Business Meeting  
                     Following Evening Bible  
                     Study 
 
 August 21    Baptismal Service following   
                      Morning Worship Service 
 

“Therefore go and make disciples of all nations, 

baptizing them in the name of the Father and of 

the Son and of the Holy Spirit, and teaching 

them to obey everything I have commanded you. 

And surely I am with you always, to the very 

end of the age.”                        Matthew 28:19-20 
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1662 CR 305 
McDade, TX  78650 

Phone: (512) 273-2743 
 

Email: KnobbsSpringsBaptist@gmail.com 

   
  KnobbsSpringsBC.com   

David Atwood – Pastor 
(512) 470-5098 
 

Shirley Marecle - Office Manager 

512-273-2743 or Cell: 512-913-0871 
       
      
           

 

  

             

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 
 

 

 
Our Nursery is available during 

Sunday Morning Worship Service for 
children 

 Ages Birth to Kindergarten. 

___________________________________ 

Volunteers: 

 

August 7 Teresa Schane, Jana 
   Moore, Alexis      
                       Smothermon 
 
    14 Ashley Smothermon 
   & Leigh Veilleux 
 
    21 Paula Knobloch, Terri  
   Edwards & Lilly Wilson 
 

   28 Rachel Merrell & 
 Leslie Knobloch 
 

   We                Our Volunteers! 

               THANK YOU 
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I can sum up this summer with one word….BRUTAL!  August, according to the 

calendar, is the last month of summer, but I feel pretty confident in saying that 

summer is not going to disappear on September 1st. 

Summer started early this year, as it often does around here, but this summer has 

been exceptionally tough, and it’s not over yet. 

I think we have all spent this summer trying to adjust our coming and going 

according to the time of day to avoid the heat, except for those poor souls who 

have to work out in the heat all day every day. 

God’s word has something to say to us in this regard that we should try to 

concentrate on instead of the heat of summer. 

“The Lord watches over you – the Lord is your shade at your right hand; the sun 

will not harm you by day, nor the moon by night.  The Lord will keep you from all 

harm – he will watch over your life; the Lord will watch over your coming and 

going both now and forevermore.”  Psalm 121:5-8 (NIV). 

Please do all you can to help your church family and community during these 

trying times, physically and spiritually. 

God bless you all, 

 

David  L. Atwood 

 

P.S.  You think it’s hot now?  Read the book of Revelation! 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 



  
 

 

We are running out of room!  Our Storage Areas as well as 

unoccupied SS rooms and the Music room have been 

converted for storage. 

We really need your help.  If you have generously (or even unintentionally) let the 
church “borrow” any item of yours that you would like returned to you, please take it 
home & let Cissy or Shirley know.  We have accumulated a lot of items and are not 
sure if they are here intentionally as a donation to the church or were left here 
accidently.   Some of the smaller items will be displayed in the Fellowship Hall from 
Sept 25 - Oct 9.  If you have not already taken home what belongs to you by the end 
of those dates, we will consider it a donation to the church.  We will keep what we can 
but our plan is to take the remaining items to the schoolhouse for an auction to be 
held sometime in October or November.        

THANK YOU! 


